# WELCOME TO THE LINCOLN PREP FAMILY!

We are thrilled to welcome your family to Lincoln Prep for the 23/24 School Year! Please enjoy the first installment of LPA's New Family Newsletter. Look for a new newsletter the last Friday of each month filled with exciting activities currently going on around campus, invitations to events, and things to keep an eye on for the upcoming school year. We look forward to partnering with you in the years to come! Go Lightning!

### **YOU'RE INVITED**

**Incoming sixth grade parents:** 

Don't forget to sign up for your VIP tour!

Please reach out to
aschoneberg@lincolnprep.org if you
need the link!

# **CURRENTLY ON CAMPUS**

- 7th Grade after school social in gym
- 6th Grade field trip to Boyce Thompson Arboretum
- High School Semi Formal dance tickets on sale

Join our community on Instagram to keep up with all the fun <u>@lincoInpreplightning</u>

## **FACULTY SPOTLIGHT - FUN FACTS**

Mr. Yost - Assistant Headmaster/ Economics/ Rhetoric
"I love hiking and have backpacked the Grand Canyon 8 times (my goal is to hike all of its developed trails)!"

Mrs. Miles - Intro to Science
"I was the lead in three school plays."

Mr. Harris - Studio Art
"I originally went to college to pursue a career as a physical therapist. I changed my major to art during my first semester because of a charcoal drawing class I took to fulfill a humanities requirement. I fell in love with drawing and decided that I would satisfy my curiosity about how the human body looks and functions; only instead of being in a clinic my work would be on paper or canvas."





### **LOOKING AHEAD**

Our uniform vendor is Dennis Uniforms. We encourage you to visit Dennis <u>online</u> or their store front located in Phoenix. <u>Here</u>, you will find all available uniform items for your students.

**Used Uniform Information:** 

PSO provides the opportunity to purchase used uniforms in good condition at a fraction of the price. See our <u>website</u> for more information and watch school updates for our next uniform sale date. Contact our PSO President, Cathy Post with questions, psopresident@lincolnprep.org.